
Hello everyone  
 

First item is the tower/hard drive in the office.  It was recovered after many days under salt 
water and exposed. It was taken to an IT tech that looked at it and said it was too corroded to 
recover any data. So please be patient when it comes to historical data. If someone has 
questions, they may try Sandcastle for that data..  
 
License Plates.  Yesterday was 1st day back on the island and many license plates were 
recovered. I do not know the owner of each plate, so here is the list of what we have. All of the 
following are Florida license plates  
Y57 WEI 
60C BWC 
QMI U73 
Z77 2KX 
347 RMW 
LKK I 18 
35A HDV 
 

Other 
Indiana AXS395 
Minnesota 2GU200 
Ohio JJC 8637 
Ohio DKQ 4571 
Wisconsin AKZ 3662  
Wisconsin 137-VRN 
Illinois 10978 
Illinois X25 7611 
 

Please identify your plate so it can be labeled and set aside for you.  
 

Next item is stacks 1 & 2.  As you may know, the roofs for stacks 1 & 2 were severely 
damaged during the hurricane. No vendors have been able to gain access and do work until a 
structural engineer has completed his inspection. The inspection will happen Tuesday or 
Wednesday of this week and hopefully give us clearance to do some work. Unfortunately, it 
rained pretty hard last night on the island.  I do not know at this time if any additional damage 
was done to those 2 stacks. ServPro was looking at them today for a second time. I am hoping 
to get some kind of a report tomorrow when I am back on the island.  
 
Next item - Refrigerators I was told that if you had meat or fish in your freezer section, it could 
destroy the entire refrigerator. A suggestion is do not even open the refrigerator door.  Duct tape 
it and throw it away. Your call as what you would like to do.  
 
A new computer desktop and laptop has been ordered today, so we may take another step of 
the rebuild.  
 

That is it for now; tomorrow is another day. Thank you to everyone that has offered their service 
and support.  
 

Angelo J. Riccobono = 
 

 


